PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF HYDROGEOLOGIC EVALUATION
SCOPE OF WORK
PURSUANT TO 314 CMR 5.09(1)(b)

Camp Greylock
Main Street
Becket, Massachusetts

Pursuant to 314 CMR 5.09(1)(b), public notice is hereby given that a Scope of Work for a
Hydrogeological Evaluation has been prepared and submitted to the Massachusetts Department
of Environmental Protection, Wastewater Management Program, at its Western Regional Office,
436 Dwight Street, Springfield, Massachusetts 01103. The Scope of Work was prepared on
behalf of Camp Greylock in support of a future application for a Ground Water Discharge Permit
to regulate wastewater discharges from the facility.

Additional information regarding this Scope of Work may be obtained by contacting Gregory P
Gifford, PhD PE, President, Gifford Engineering LLC, 865 Pearse Road, Niskayuna, NY 12309-
2909 at (518) 382-2545 or by e-mail at giffeng@nycap.rr.com.




